
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

06 June 2012 
 

Our Ref: 2012/01106          
 
 
 

Dear Member of the Public, 
 
REQUEST UNDER THE FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT Reference No F-2012-01106 
 
With reference to your request for information received on 28 May 2012, I note you seek access to the following 
information: 
 
Under the Freedom of Information Act, I request access to and copies of all documents, including emails, meeting 
reports, minutes, emails and official communications relating to  
 
Consideration of the potential use of Unmanned Aerial Vehicles (UAVs)/Unmanned Aerial Systems (UASs) since 
January 1, 2009.  
 
I would like the response to include all discussions within the force and with other forces and interested parties, 
including potential suppliers, during the period. 
 
Following your request, searches were conducted at Bedfordshire Police for information relating to UAV’s, UAS’s 

and Drones. These searches failed to locate any records / documents relevant to your request.  Accordingly I 

have determined that the information to which you seek access is not held by Bedfordshire Police.   

 


